
School Closure 2020  

 Plan of Work for 5th Class Pupils 

Hello Everyone! 

Hope you and your families are keeping safe and well at this time. Here 
are some suggestions of work to keep you in touch with normality, and 
hopefully before long we will be back to normal smiling and laughing 

with our friends. Click on the link below to access the work. 

https://sites.google.com/view/ursulinewaterfordfifth/home 

There is no pressure on anyone to complete all this work. Please look 
after each other and stay safe and we will be in touch again over the 

next while.  
 

Regards and best wishes to you and your families,  
 

Ms. Kelly, Ms O’Shea, Mr Frisby, Ms C. Power  
 

5th Class Teachers 
 

If parents have queries on the work outlined in this Work Plan, teachers can be contacted by 

email. We would ask parents to be respectful of the demands on people at the moment so 

please contact teachers only during regular school hours.  

Ms L. Kelly LKelly@ursulineps.ie 

Ms O’ Shea OOShea@ursulineps.ie 

Mr Frisby DFrisby@ursulineps.ie 

Ms C. Power CPower@ursulineps.ie 

We will do our best to answer your queries. 

Any further queries can be directed to me at principal@ursulineps.ie or to our  

Deputy Principal, Sinéad Byrne at sbyrne@ursulineps.ie   

Regards, Caitriona Daly 
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